
FILE 
Public Utilities 
Commission of Ohio 

Memo 
To: Docketing Division 

From: George Martin, Grade Crossing Planner, Rail Division 

Re: PUCO Case No. 16-1561-RR-RCP 

Date: August 22,2016 

The Entry issued on August 5, 2016 in the above referenced case erroneously noted the DOT# for 
Chestnut Street as 517389C. The correct DOT# is 474200T. 
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C: Legal Department 
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